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The Management Board of BNP Paribas Bank Polska S.A. (“the Bank”) hereby informs that due to 

typographical error in the Interim consolidated report for the period of 6 months ended 30 June 

2020 (“Financial statement”) forming part of the Interim condensed consolidated semi-annual 

report for the period of 6 months ended 30 June 2020 it makes an adjustment by updating numbers 

in the table: ”Interim condensed separate statement on cash flows” on the page 75 (page 72 in 

English version) and “Selected separate financial data” on the page 5 of the Financial statement.  

Detailed scope of correction is presented in the attachment to this report. 

Adjustment of the above typographical error does not affect the financial results for the first half of 

2020 announced by the Bank nor the content of the independent auditor's report on the review of 

the financial statements. 

Other settlements of the Financial statement are not subject to change, and the revised Interim 

condensed consolidated semi-annual report for the period of 6 months ended 30 June 2020 will be 

published tomorrow. 

 

 

 

Legal basis 

§15 section 4 of the Ordinance of the Minister of Finance dated March 29, 2018 on the current and periodic 

reports disclosed by the securities issuers and on equivalence of information disclosures required by law of 
non-EU member states  

 

 

 


